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Dear Parents,

"Grief is the price we pay for love."

School will be closed on Monday19th September.
Stars of the week

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week

Ash – Ida for settling in so well

Oak - Polly for brilliant listening
Beech - Hollie for great friendships

Chestnut – Evie for her resourcefulness

Sycamore - Daniel for great friendships

Harvest Assembly

We shall be visiting St Nicholas Church next Thursday morning for a special Harvest assembly. We shall all walk down to the church and return in time for lunch. In conjunction with considering food origins, we shall be collecting produce for the Trussell Trust (https://www.trusselltrust.org/get-help/emergency-food/food-parcel/) If you are able to donate, please send items to the school office. Thank you.
Local Walks
Please could all parents log on to Scopay to give consent for their children to leave the school premises for local visits. (Please see attached letter). 
Clubs

We are hoping to launch our club offer after half term, with a team of local providers offering; street dance, football, multi skills and Gymnastics. Please be aware that there will be a cost attached to these sessions. More details will follow soon when plans are concrete.
Please complete an expression of interest on Scopay by next Friday please.

Vacancy

Please could you help us, we expect to be losing a lunchtime supervisor soon and would love to fill the post with someone we know. If you are interested in applying for the post please contact me at school for further details – Thank you

Jacqueline Wilson - Author
The hugely popular author Jacqueline Wilson is visiting Salisbury next Friday. Our Year 4,5 and 6 pupils have been invited to hear her speak at Winerbourne Earls school. We shall walk there and back to hear her discuss her latest book of which, we will be able to buy a signed copy for £10. If you wish your child to purchase the book, please send them into school with a named envelope containing £10 cash.
11 + Exam
Wishing boys, this weekend and girls, next weekend best of luck with the 11+ Exam.
Have a lovely weekend,

Paddy Macey and team.


